
 

 

 

 

 

 Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2023-2024                                                        Date:- 28/01/2024 

 

 

Notice 

 
The Innovation Council and the Department of Chemistry of Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya, in 

collaboration with the District Horticulture Office, Purba Medinipur, are organizing an Awareness 

Workshop on Mushroom Cultivation. 

This workshop aims to promote mushroom cultivation as a sustainable livelihood option and to educate 

participants on the techniques and benefits of mushroom farming. 

Workshop Details: 

 Date: 6th February 2024 

 Time: 3 PM 

 Venue: S N Bose seminar Hall 

 Organized by: Innovation Council and Department of Chemistry 

 In Collaboration with: District Horticulture Office, Purba Medinipur 

All students and faculty members are encouraged to participate in this informative session. Interested students 

are requested to register their names with the Innovation Council or the Department of Chemistry 
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Report on Awareness Workshop on Mushroom Cultivation, 2024 

The Innovation Council and the Department of Chemistry of Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya, in 

collaboration with the District Horticulture Office, Purba Medinipur, successfully organized an Awareness 

Workshop on Mushroom Cultivation on 6th February 2024. 

The workshop aimed to popularize mushroom cultivation as a sustainable and profitable agricultural practice. 

Experts from the District Horticulture Office provided insightful presentations on the cultivation techniques, 

nutritional value, and economic benefits of mushroom farming. 

Students and faculty members actively participated in the interactive sessions, where they learned about various 

species of edible mushrooms, substrate preparation, cultivation methods, and post-harvest management. 

The event was highly informative and inspired many participants to explore mushroom cultivation as a viable 

livelihood option. The Innovation Council and the Department of Chemistry extend their gratitude to the 

District Horticulture Office and all participants for making the workshop a success. 

 

 

Twitter link: https://x.com/MugberiaM/status/1755069398656962663  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

https://x.com/MugberiaM/status/1755069398656962663


 

Photos of the event 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


